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MEMORANDUM  
DM-HROD-2021-0131 
 

TO  

 

 

: Regional Directors 

Schools Division Superintendents 

Regional HRMOs 

Schools Division HRMOs 

All Others Concerned 

 

 

THROUGH 

 

 

FROM 

: 

 

 

: 

REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO  

Undersecretary for Field Operations, Palarong Pambansa Secretariat, 
and DEACO 

 

 

WILFREDO E. CABRAL  

Regional Director, DepEd NCR and   
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary  
Human Resource and Organizational Development  
 

SUBJECT : Reopening of Online Application System (OAS) for the Licensure 

Examination for Professional Teachers (LEPT) for the 1170 Senior 

High School Provisional Teachers  

DATE : 03   September 2021 

   

 

 
In view of the upcoming Licensure Examinations for Professional Teachers (LEPT) on 
September 26, 2021, the Professional Regulation Commission (PRC), thru the issuance of PRC 
Resolution No. 1413 (Annex A), has granted our request to reopen its Online Application 
System (OAS) from September 6 to 10, 2021 to accommodate those whose names appear in 
the list of 1170 SHS Provisional Teachers (Annex B) but failed to register through the OAS. 
Such registration is necessary to be included in the September 26, 2021 LEPT. 
 
As stated under PRC Resolution No. 1413, the necessary steps for filing are as follows: 
 

1. The applicant shall send an email to his/her assigned region/place of examination at 
least one (1) day before the intended date of application within the period of 6 to 10 
September 2021;  
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2. The Regional Office concerned shall schedule the applicant’s appointment within the 
prescribed period;  

3. On the day of appointment, the applicant shall be required to:  
a. report personally to the assigned Regional Office;  
b. bring his/her documentary requirements for examination; and  
c. bring the prescribed examination fee;  

4. The Regional Office shall open an appointment slot for the applicant and shall require 
him/her to register at the OAS, submit the documentary requirements, and pay the 
prescribed examination fee; and  

5. A Notice of Admission shall be issued to those applicants who were able to comply 
with the needed documentary requirements. 

 
In view of the foregoing, this Office respectfully requests for the immediate dissemination to 
the Regional and Schools Division Offices of PRC Resolution No. 1413 for information and 
compliance of all the affected 1170 SHS Provisional Teachers considering the limited time 
given to accomplish and submit all the necessary requirements for them to be eligible to take 
the LEPT on September 26, 2021. Further, PRC shall no longer entertain any application 
request beyond the specified period. 
 
For queries, please contact Mr. Siljohn Rey Salazar of BHROD-HRDD at (02) 8470-6630 or 
email at bhrod.hrdd@deped.gov.ph. 

 

For your guidance and cooperation. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
[BHROD-HRDD/Salazar] 


